Appeal of Zoning Administrator Decision
Hearing Notice

TOWN OF Halifax
NOTICE OF HEARING FOR APPEAL OF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER DECISION

Eric H. Hanson & Katherine Belisle of 100 Acton Street, Maynard MA has
submitted a notice of appeal regarding a decision of the administrative
officer dated March 9, 2020, for a property located at 1070 Green River RD
in the Town of Halifax. The proposed project is described as follows; to add
an 8 x 5" mudroom as entry to home. Will be attached to current entry that
faces our driveway. Enhance walkway between driveway and entrance.

The Town of Halifax Zoning Board of Adjustment will hold a hearing on this
application on May 7, 2020 at 7:00 pm by conference call at (408) 418-9388,
meeting I.D. 625 913 539. A copy of the administrative officer decision and
additional information may be obtained at: The Halifax Town Office.

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§ 4464(a)(1)(C) and 4471(a), participation in this
local proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent
appeal.

Dated at Halifax, Vermont this 19 day of April 2020.

Tina Blais

Secretary of Zoning Board of Adjustment

Town of Halifax, Vermont



